Terry Wilke

From: Timothy Dilsaver <Timothy.Dilsaver@Pacebus.com>
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2019 2:14 PM

To: terry@avontownship.us

Subject: RE: Pace shelter

Terry,

Good afternoon,

Do you have a site drawing showing the new bike path and your private property line?

Is the space between the curb and bike path public ROW?

As for shelter placement, we were thinking in between the two driveways from the bike path to the curb.
Would you have another location?

Tim

From: Terry Wilke <terry@avontownship.us>

Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 8:55 AM

To: Timothy Dilsaver <Timothy.Dilsaver@Pacebus.com>
Cc: Candy Leatherman <Candy@avontownship.us>
Subject: RE: Pace shelter

Hi Tim,
Wow! That's fantastic, what are the size requirements/specs for the pad? My contractor can most likely get that installed in April then.

Regards,
Terry Wilke

From: "Timothy Dilsaver" <Timothy.Dilsaver@Pacebus.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 1:13 PM

To: "terry@avontownship.us" <terry@avontownship.us>
Subject: RE: Pace shelter

Terry,

Good afternoon!

I'm happy to inform you we can fulfil your request. If Avon is still willing to pay for the pad, Pace will pay for the
shelter and draft an agreement stating Pace ownership of the shelter.

Our contactor will perform the work and invoice the Township.

Please let me know your thoughts.

Thank you,

Tim



